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This term’s value is  

Friendship 
 

 
 

Weekly Awards  Dates 

          
Well done to our Stars of the week  

             
Dean in the infants 
and Bethany in the juniors. 

 
Congratulations to Theo 

for winning the reading raffle! 
 
Congratulations to all the children who shared their 

home awards. Teddy for his Duckling 2 award in 
swimming, Pippa for her horse show rosette, 

Martha for her Rugby award and being the top 
scorer for under 18’s javelin and  

finally to Percy for his under 8’s Rugby award  
and the player of the season! We love to hear about 

your achievements outside of school. 
 

 
Weds 24th May        After school sports club – 4.15pm 
Thurs 25th May        REAL P.E. day – whole school in P.E. kit 
Thurs 25th May        Art Club – 4.30pm 
Fri 26th May             Last day of term 
 
Mon 5th June           Training Day 
Tues 6th June          Children back to school 
 
Fri 21st July             Last day of term 
 

From Mrs Busari  
 
I can’t believe we are in the last week of term 5 already.  The term has flown by and we 
seem to have fitted lots in.  This week we have a special visit to school by Councillor 
Fiona Baker who is coming to visit Ashton for a tour around.  We are looking forward to 
welcoming her on Thursday.   
 
Please can all parents ensure their children are in school on time.  We will be closing the 
gate and going in for the register at 8.55am with lessons starting promptly at 9am.  It is 
so important that children are in school on time for the register and to begin their 
learning with their peers.  All of those late minutes add up over the weeks and have a 
real impact on your child’s learning.  Thank you for your support with this.  
 
We also ask you to be mindful of the school uniform.  We understand that it is the 
summer term and you will be reluctant to purchase new items before the school holiday, 
but please check that your child is wearing the correct uniform including shoes and also 
tying long hair back.   
 
I hope that you all have a lovely half term break.  Fingers crossed that we continue to get 
some of the nice sunny weather we have been enjoying more recently.   
 
We have a training day on Monday 5th June and so look forward to seeing the children 
back in school on Tuesday 6th June.   
 
Best Wishes  
 
Jude Busari 

Our social media  
 

Find us on Facebook, 
 

Ashton CofE Primary School | 
Facebook 

 
 

 
               

Twitter… 
 
 @ashtonceprimary 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
…and for our school 
website, please visit  

 

www.ashtonceprimary.org.
uk 
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